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Dear Parent / Carer, 

 

As part of our topic on World War 1, we are planning to visit Gressenhall Museum on Tuesday 

20th March to take part in a WW1 activity day, where the children will get to experience several 

exciting activities. We will be leaving school at 8:30am and will return by 3:30pm. 

 

Your child will need to bring a packed lunch on the day (no fizzy drinks or sweets). If your child 

is entitled to free school meals and you would like the school to provide a lunch, please let us 

know. If they wish to dress up as a child from the war, they are most welcome to do so (see 

attached photos). If not, please send them in school uniform as normal. 

 

We are asking parents for a voluntary contribution of £10.00 to assist with the cost of the trip. If 

we do not receive enough contributions, then unfortunately the trip will not take place. Please 

send the money in a named envelope, along with the permission slip below, by Friday 9th 

February. 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to come and speak to me. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr Biddle 

 

Year 6 Gressenhall Trip, Tuesday 20th March 

 

I give permission for my child to go on the trip to Gressenhall and enclose £10. 

 

Name of child: 

 

Name of parent: 

 

Signature of parent: 

 

My child will require/not require a Free School Meal on the day (please delete) 

 



 




